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         Sub: Welcome Note on behalf of the EPF officers’ 
                  community.    
Sir, 
 
           We would like to take this opportunity, on behalf 

of the EPF officers’ community, to extend our deep 

regards and good wishes to your good self on you being 

assigned the additional charge of the Central P.F. 

Commissioner by the Government of India. 

 

 It is our sincere belief that as you are already well 

aware of & deeply involved with our most important 

HR-related issue of cadre restructuring, in your capacity 

as the Chairman of the EPF, CBT’s Sub-Committee on 

cadre restructuring, you will help in an early and 

satisfactory relief to EPF officers on the issue of cadre 

restructuring. In this regard, you are also requested, in 

continuation of EPF Officers’ Association’s earlier letter  
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dated 29th December 2015, to provide us with an opportunity to brief the Sub-

Committee on our proposal for cadre restructuring at your earliest convenience.  

 

 We would also like to extend to you our sincere commitment to continue to 
strive for excellence in furthering the government’s goals of providing efficient & 
transparent services to all our stakeholders. 
 

     Thanking you. 

                                                                                                                   Yours sincerely, 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
   ( Saurabh Swami ) 

Secretary General 


